
 

 

 
 
 

South Kesteven District Council 
 

The Town and Country Planning (Neighbourhood Planning) 
General Regulations 2012 

Regulation 16 
 

Notice of Publication of The Corby Glen Neighbourhood Plan 
 

Corby Glen Neighbourhood Plan Group (on behalf of Corby Glen Parish Council as the Qualifying Body) 
has prepared a Neighbourhood Plan for its area. The Neighbourhood Plan proposes a vision and 
objectives for the Neighbourhood area. In addition to containing a number of planning policies which 
will be used in the determination of planning applications locally. 
 
The Corby Glen Neighbourhood Plan was formally submitted to South Kesteven District Council (SKDC) 

in January 2023.  It is concluded that the Corby Glen Neighbourhood Plan has met each of the specified 

submission criteria as outlined in current legislation. Therefore, the submission of the Corby Glen 

Neighbourhood Plan has been accepted by SKDC to proceed to its statutory consultation and 

subsequent examination.  

Representations on the Corby Glen Neighbourhood Plan are now invited during a six-week period 
between 26 April 2023 and the 12 June 2023.  
 
A copy of the Corby Glen Neighbourhood Plan and supporting documents/ evidence base will be 
available to view on the District Councils website at;  
 
Link- http://www.southkesteven.gov.uk/CorbyGlenNP  
 
E-mail submissions must be sent to the following address;  
 
Email - planningpolicy@southkesteven.gov.uk 
 
All representations must be received by the Council no later than 11:59 on the 12 June 2023. Any 
submissions received after this deadline may not be considered. The Council encourages the use of 
the designated response form (available on the Council website using the link above).  
 
Postal submissions can be sent to the following address for the attention of “Planning Policy” 
 
Post- Planning Policy - South Kesteven District Council - The Picture House - St Catherine's Road- 
Grantham -NG31 6TT 
 
Hardcopy versions of the NP Document may be available to view within the parish area – Further 
information on where the document may be viewed can be found on the SKDC Corby Glen 
Neighbourhood Plan webpage.  
 
Please note - that all representations will be publicly available (but redacted) and will be forwarded 
for consideration by the independent inspector appointed to carry out an examination of the Corby 
Glen Neighbourhood Plan. Anyone making a representation will be notified when the inspectors final 
report has been published.  
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